
WILLKIE F m  & GAL LAG HER^ 

April 14,2005 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Re: ITC-ASG-20041221-00499 

RECEIVED 
APR 1 4 2005 

Fedoral Communications Commission 
Office of Secreiary 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This letter serves a formal request to assign an ITC-2 14 file number to the above- 
referenced Section 214 authorization, which was assigned to Northeastern Arkansas Telephone 
and Transport, L.L.C. by Cingula Wireless LLC.’ If you have any questions concerning this 
submission, please contact the undersigned at (202) 303-1 145 or via e-mail at 
jmccarthy@willkie.com. 

RespecWly submitted, 

U 
Jennifer D. McCarthy 
Counsel for NEATT 

cc: Susan O’Connell, International Bureau 

1 See Public Notice, DA No. 05-372, File No. ITC-ASG-20041221-00499 (rel. Feb. 10,2005). The 
underlying file number for the international Section 214 authorization held by Cingula Wireless, LLC is 
ITC-214-2001103 1-00547. The International Bureau consented to this transaction on February 4,2005 and 
the transaction closed on March 10,2005. A notice of consummation was filed on March 17,2005. 
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